
 

MASSACHUSETTS ASSOCIATION OF PUBLIC PURCHASING OFFICIALS (MAPPO) 

 

MEETING MINUTES 

January 17, 2007 at the Greater Lawrence Technical School in Andover, MA 

 

Sheryl Levenson, MAPPO president, thanked Elaine Shola for hosting the meeting.  Elaine gave info 

about Andover and welcomed everyone. 

 

The following are new members:  Angela Atchue, City of Boston is now a member of MAPPO. 

 

Elaine introduced the following guests:  Ralph Knight, Maria Maggio, Elaine Taylor, Leonord Coty from 

Andover. 

 

Sheryl introduced the guest speaker, Susan Goldfisher from DCAM. 

 

 Handed out sheets and slideshow on prequalification for subcontractors. 

 

Sheryl thanked Susan for her presentation. 

 

Free Mass. DEP half day workshop on January 31. 

 

February meeting is in Quincy, March meeting is in South Boston, April conference is in Taunton, May 

meeting is in Lynn. 

 

MMA conference mentioned. 

 

OSD information presented. 

 

Website discussed. 

 

Beverly ice rink donation discussed. 

 

Blanket contract procurement under Chapter 149, Chapter 193 discussed. 

 

Meeting was adjourned. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

David Geanakakis,  MAPPO Secretary 


